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Adam Stone, a third year PTC student, is one of the winners of the Oticon 
Focus on People Awards 2002. Adam was selected from more than 200 
nominees, with the 15 winners each earning top honors in one of the 
program’s five categories. Adam was the second place winner in the  
Full-time Student category. 
 
In addition to this, the most recent honor, Adam has served as a PTC Peer 
Mentor during the 2001-02 academic year and is presently the designer for 
the forthcoming issue of Liberal Smarts.  
 
Now in the sixth year, the Oticon Focus on People Awards program is 
designed to focus attention on common misconceptions about hearing loss, 
correct negative stereotypes and motivate people with hearing loss to take 
advantage of help that is available to them. 
 
 


